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Upcoming Events 
Basketball Tournament 
12.8- 12.9 
 
 
Grad Photos 
12.29, 12.30, 12.31 

 School News 
In November, we worked hard on the court, in the classroom, and in the 
community. We have a lot of students working in the community for work 
experience, 50 in total. There are students preparing for the Explore 
Trades for Youth program starting in Chetwynd next semester. We have 
five students in the dual-credit program in Fort St. John and Dawson Creek. 
They are in heavy-duty technician, automotive technician, carpentry, 
power-engineering.  

We have students involved in sports, and the Sr. Girls team in fourth place 
in volleyball season wrapped up with fourth place finish at our Zone 
tournament. The Jr. Girls team made us proud with a fourth place finish. 
The Jr. Boys team finished 6th in the Zones and went to the provincial 
tournament with success.  
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